
STUDENT UPDATE FROM PRESIDENT PAUL CARLSEN – March 13, 2020 
 
 
LTC Students, 
 
As you likely know the situation in the U.S. and the state of Wisconsin relative to the COVID-19 

(Coronavirus) is rapidly changing. LTC continues to monitor the situation. Due to yesterday’s report of 

person-to-person transmission of the virus in Wisconsin, we are updating our approach as follows: 

 

• All campuses will now be closed to students and visitors through Friday, March 20th. This means 

no student attendance and no requirement to be in online classes through Friday, March 20th. 

 

• Effective Monday, March 23rd, all lecture-based courses will move to an online format and all 

lab-based courses will have adjusted schedules. More information will be provided at a later 

date. 

 

These are unprecedented times, but we remain committed to your success. We continue to plan and will 

provide more information next week. Continue to monitor your email and our website 

(https://gotoltc.edu/coronavirus/).  

 

Paul Carlsen, PhD 

President 
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